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We have voted out a sales tax again and again.  NO 

 

The purpose appears noble. 

 

In reality that is simply NOT TRUE.  Just more of a burden on Oregonians that are 

already suffering from 2 years of mandates.   

 

The real solution is.  LIFT ALL COVID MANDATES get the people back to work that 

can and change the policies that are already in place to help those that can't.   

 

OREGON is at the top of the list for taxation in the country already.  Now you want to 

add more tax to Oregonians.   This is just wrong. 

 

There is No justification for- it is just on luxury items. This is a STATE SALES TAX 

exactly like many other States your just going in the back door.   

 

Pulling on our heart strings to do it. NO we are done with this crap. 

 

The VOTERS HAVE TOLD YOU NO !!!   Many times and we are telling you NO now.   

 

Are you going to listen to the people you were elected to serve ?  Or have you 

become slave masters and dictators.   Your VOTE will tell all. 

 

Do the right thing VOTE NO !! 

 


